From: Murry, Fredrick J.

To: Miller.Scott@epamail.epa.gov

Cc: John Mousa; Pat Cline; Hutton. Richard H; Pearson. Stewart E.
Subject: FDOT Easement on the Cabot- Kopper Site

Date: Thursday, September 24, 2009 11:04:35 AM

Hi Scott:

Recently, | discovered that the Florida Department of Transportation has an Easement on the Cabot -
Kopper Site. This Easement may be impacted by any proposed remediation plan for the Cabot- Kopper
Site. | think you may want ask FDOT for their comments on the Feasibility Study.

Fred
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